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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 

SOD CHL INJ 0.9% 100ML BAX 96 
P389742 08/31/2020 

00338004938 30338004938 
P389684 08/31/2020 

Baxter is recalling the above item/lots due to the potential presence of leaks. This recall is to 
the retail/pharmacy level. Affected product started shipping March 12, 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


